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Dear Mr Wardley,

Thank you for your letter of 7 May. We are happy for you to use the image of Town and University
Teams of Cambridge, 1847 in your exhibition. Please acknowledge in any accompanying text that the

image is reproduced by permission of Marylebone Cricket Club.

On your other question, I regret to say that there is a gap in our records of matches at Lord's
between 1886 and 1923, so we do not have the original scorebooks for the years you are interested
in. Of course at that stage scoring practices were still relatively primitive and did not generally

include a ball-by-ball record of the match, so while the original scorebooks would add authority to

the published scores, they would add little in the way of extra detail.

Yours sincerely,

Neil Robinson
Library & Research Manager
Marylebone Cricket Club


